
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at menoll@pa.gov.   
 
Energy 
 
StateImpact PA: Wolf announces $24 million in grants for pipeline projects 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/11/01/wolf-announces-24-million-in-grants-for-
pipeline-projects/#more-43020 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Altoona Mirror: Logan approves Strawberry Hills deal with DEP 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2016/11/logan-approves-strawberry-hills-deal-with-
dep/ 
 
Morning Call: Second try for fire on the mountain at Lehigh Gap Nature Center 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/northampton-sd/mc-lehigh-gap-prescribed-burn-20161101-
story.html 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Meteer: PSATS ready to support new royalty bill despite uphill battle against 
lobbyists 
http://www.thedailyreview.com/news/2016-11-
02/Today%27s_Top_Stories/Meteer_PSATS_ready_to_support_new_royalty_bill_des.html 
 
Pennlive: Homeowner didn't prove natural gas driller polluted his well, Pa. court says 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2016/11/homeowner_didnt_prove_natural.html#incart_river_home 
 
Pennlive: Gasoline pipeline blast could raise pump prices in Southeast 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2016/11/gasoline_pipeline_blast_could.html#incart_river_index 
 
Pennlive: For our own future, we need to stand with the Standing Rock Sioux: Melissa Douma 
http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2016/11/for_our_own_future_we_need_to.html#incart_river_index 
 
York Dispatch: Alabama pipeline blast raises concerns 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2016/11/01/alabama-pipeline-blast-raises-
concerns/93140120/ 
 
Citizens Voice: FERC delays environmental impact statement for gas pipeline 
http://citizensvoice.com/news/ferc-delays-environmental-impact-statement-for-gas-pipeline-1.2111456 
 
The Sharon Herald: Prices spike after fuel line explosion 
http://www.sharonherald.com/cnhi_network/prices-spike-after-fuel-line-explosion/article_4ce2232e-
9a99-55a4-9d15-9e83c1304667.html 
 
Earthworks: To Protect Pennsylvanians, Governor Wolf Needs to Learn an Important Lesson 
https://www.earthworksaction.org/earthblog/detail/to_protect_pennsylvanians_governor_wolf_needs
_to_learn_an_important_lesson#.WBnprBad8i4  
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Vector Management 
 
Chester County Press: Experts, residents continue to address phorid fly problem in Landenberg 
http://www.chestercounty.com/2016/11/01/126299/experts-residents-continue-to-address-phorid-fly-
problem-in-landenberg 
 
Waste 
 
Williamsport Sun Gazette: More than 100 show up in Muncy as plan is opposed 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2016/11/more-than-100-show-up-in-muncy-as-plan-is-
opposed/ 
 
Express Times: Egg cartons, to-go boxes out as Bethlehem recyclables 
http://www.lehighvalleylive.com/bethlehem/index.ssf/2016/11/egg_cartons_to-go_boxes_out_as.html 
 
WNEP: ATV to Patrol for Illegal Dumpers in Luzerne County 
http://wnep.com/2016/11/01/atv-to-patrol-for-illegal-dumpers-in-luzerne-county/ 
 
Water 
 
Gantdaily.com: Thompson, Lawmakers Seek Assurances on Potentially Harmful EPA Wastewater Rule 
http://gantdaily.com/2016/11/01/thompson-lawmakers-seek-assurances-on-potentially-harmful-epa-
wastewater-rule/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Disaster centers available; Wallis Run work begins 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2016/11/disaster-centers-available-wallis-run-work-
begins/ 
 
Centre Daily Times: Community event set to help flood victims 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/article111986232.html 
 
York Dispatch: More resources can help clean up Pa.’s waterways 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/contributors/2016/10/31/oped-more-resources-can-help-
clean-up-pas-waterways/93078942/ 
 
WITF: EPA considers improvements to Lead and Copper Rule 
http://crossroads.newsworks.org/keystone-crossroads/item/98467-epa-considers-improvements-to-
lead-and-copper-rule 
 
Altoona Mirror: Residents at second mobile home park raising concerns 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2016/11/residents-at-second-mobile-home-park-
raising-concerns/ 
 
Scranton Times: Scranton to consider stormwater options 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/scranton-to-consider-stormwater-options-1.2111626 
 
The Corry Journal: Crews work overnight; leak temporarily fixed 
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http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article_2b9ac1d2-a04f-11e6-bf7b-
7bae1818e9e1.html?_dc=702325914243.0873 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Marino's focus on cutting red tape 
http://www.newsitem.com/news/2016-11-
02/Today%27s_Top_Stories/Marinos_focus_on_cutting_red_tape.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Reading Hospital named one of 50 greenest hospitals in nation 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/reading-hospital-named-one-50-greenest-hospitals-in-
nation 
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